
Street calming update from Law and Safety

Description

In an effort to reduce the speeding along Reading Road, Cincinnati Department of Transportation and
Engineering (DOTE) will be installing two sets of speed cushions. Please refer to the photo for the
planned locations. This should help reduce the speeding through the intersections of Reading Road
and Clinton Springs and Reading near Paddock while increasing pedestrian safety.

Also note, there is a new, additional stop sign at the Clinton Springs and Mitchell Avenue intersection
since many cars glide through or do not stop at all.
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